
Enterprise remains committed to ensuring everyone can stay in their homes, including 
residents of manufactured housing communities. In response to concerns about 
challenges in the manufactured housing sector, we have engaged in local, state, and 
federal advocacy to better protect manufactured home residents; we have committed 
investments and grants to supporting manufactured home communities; and we have 
worked with federal partners to strengthen resident protections.   
 
Under our current leadership, Enterprise has used its ownership position to review and 
strengthen Bellwether’s underwriting standards to go above and beyond GSE-mandated 
tenant site lease protections for manufactured housing communities. We will continue to 
engage with advocates, investors, and government partners to support this critical part 
of the affordable housing landscape. 
 


